
From: Hana Eskra <hana.eskra@maraispartners.com> 
Sent: Wednesday, September 4, 2019 5:26:50 PM 
To: Marisa Button <Marisa.Button@floridahousing.org> 
Subject: RFA 2019-115 Comment  
  
The draft RFA 2019-115 requires that the applicant select a Green Certification and fulfill the 
requirements needed to get that certification. Florida Housing also requires that the applicant comply 
with the CNA process as outlined in the RFA. However, there may be instances where the renovations 
needed to receive the green certification are in conflict with what is allowed by the CNA. Examples 
include HVAC systems or windows that have been upgraded recently as part of a capital maintenance 
plan. They may not meet the green cert standards but are relatively new and do not need to be 
replaced. How will these conflicts resolved? 
 
Thank you.     
 
Hana Eskra 
Marais Development Partners 
305.582.1927 
 


